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December 11, 1986 & {

Ms. Monika Koblank

Marketing Services Department
Carl Zeiss
Instrumentenbereich

P.O. Box 1369/1380

7082 Oberkochen,

WEST GERMANY

Dear Ms. Koblank:

This will acknowledge your November 20 letter, and advise
that the brochures have arrived safely, and in good condition.

As discussed with Mr. Brock, we will mail these brochures
during the month of January. It is our plan to include them
with a regular AANS mailing, to minimize the postage expense
to you. When the mailing is completed, we will invoice you
for the cost of inserting the brochures and any related
postage.

Would vou please confirm that the following is satisfactory:
We plan to mail to all members of the American Association

~of Neurological Surgeons and the Congress of Neurological

Surgeons on the North American continent (the United States,
Canada and Mexico). Assuming that much more effective
mailing of European neurological surgeons will be handled

by European associations, we will use the remainder of our

brochures to circulate to members in Japan and South America.
Is this correct?

We are happy to assist you and Dr. Samii in announcing this
fine symposium.

Yours very truly,

Carl H. Hauber, CAE
Executive Director
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cc: Leslie Boyer
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